
12 October 2004
JILL ROTHWELL
Executive Director -

Organisational Development

Drew McBride
Head of Area
Post Office Ltd
C/o National Consultation Team
PO Box 2060
WATFORD
WD188ZW

Dear Mr McBride

Post Office area plans for Harrow East and Harrow West

Thank you for your letters dated 1 September 2004 regarding your closure proposals for the
Harrow East and Harrow West constituencies.

Please find enclosed the Council's response to the proposals. The response outlines the
Council's assessment of the impact of the proposals on the borough as a whole as well as the
communities affected by the individual proposals.

We would like to thank you for attending our public meeting held on 23 September. Although
our meeting went some way towards allowing the community to air their views, the strength of
feeling at the meeting demonstrated that a longer consultation period would.. have enabled
fuller consultation with your customers and our residents.

We look forward to hearing from you

Yours sincerely

~~/,~:~~1;~(~t~
Councillor Chris Mote
Leader, Conservative Group

Councillor Paddy Lyne
Leader, Liberal Democrat Group

Councillor Navin Shah
Deputy Leader, Harrow Council
Leader, Labour Group

cc: Kay Dixon, Postwatch Greater London, 28 Grosvenor Gardens, London, SW1W OTT
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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE

Harrow Council PO Box 57, Civic Centre, Station Road, Harrow HA1 2XF
tel 020 8863 5611 email info@harrow.Qov.uk web www.harrow.aQv.uk


